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WAPA Business Offices will be Closed Monday, May 27th in Observance of Memorial Day 
 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority (“WAPA” or “Authority”) 

advises the public that the Customer Service and Business offices territory-wide will be closed on 

Monday, May 27, 2024, in observance of Memorial Day.    

This Memorial Day, the Authority encourages the community to reflect on the profound 

contributions and sacrifices made by our fallen heroes. It is a time to express our deepest 

gratitude and ensure their legacy continues to inspire future generations. 

The Authority stands united in remembrance and appreciation for their service. 
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